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  ​Dates to Remember 

June 14th - PBIS Meeting with Ms. Lisa Boerum 

June 15th - Mr. Maire‛s Retirement Party 

June 23rd - 8th Grade Moving Up Ceremony 

June 24th - Graduation 

End of the Year Trip 
By Charlene Thompson 

So obviously you all know we recently went to Lake George and Six 
Flags Great Escape.  Here is how the trip went:  We were on the bus by 
7:00 AM and left about 7:45.  Then we were on the road until about 
1:00 PM when we arrived at Howe Caverns.  We ate lunch (pizza) and 
walked through a cave.  Then we went back on the road until about 6:00 
PM and arrived at Golden Corral for dinner.  We were there for about 
an hour and got back on the road to get to the hotel by 7:30.  At the 
hotel, we went swimming, used the jacuzzi and ate a lot of snacks.  The 
next day we left at 10:30 and headed to the park.  At the park were 
amazing rides!  Rides like Flashback, the Blizzard, and Sasquatch.  So 
just aheads up, you might want to behave to go on the next trip! 

We also want to give a special thanks to Ms Josie for making this trip 
happen. 

Prom 
All who went to the prom looked beautiful!  There was great music and 
a lot of dancing!  A good time was had by all! 
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The June Busey Feature Interview 

This will be the last of the Busey Interviews.  Congratulations Leif on 
your graduation and thank you for doing such an extraordinary job as 
an interviewer. You have come such a long way and we wish you the best 
of everything in your future. We will miss you  

This final interview was conducted by Ms Josie and Barbara 
Sorgenfried 

An Interview with Leif “Busey” Patrick Merrow 

Josie:​  ​How did it feel to be the editor of the Little Flower 
newsletter? 

Leif:​  It was so-so. Kind of boring. Sometimes, I would try to sneak 
things under the radar but I had to be subtle about it.  I couldn‛t be 
too obvious. 

Barbara:​  Now that you are graduating, what are you planning to do? 

Leif: ​ Enjoy the summer, then starting classes in the Fall.  I was 
thinking about starting an ostrich farm but I have no insurance. 

Josie:​  ​How has Little Flower helped you? 

Leif:​  Well I used to be a ragin‛ little b@#$#@%d.  Now I‛m the Busey 
you see before you. 

Barbara:​  What kind of bands are you into? 

Leif:​  Ween, Cardiacs, The Residents.  I like Linkin Park every now and 
then, I‛ve also been listening to a lot of Nujabes. 

Josie:​  ​What do you think about the upcoming Presidential race? 

Leif:​  It‛s a three ring circus. 
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Josie:​  ​Also if you can vote; who would you choose? 

Leif:​   I like Bernie, I‛d vote for him.  Unfortunately, he‛s not getting 
in.  I‛ll have to vote for Hillary (how can anyone trust Donald Trump 
with the launch codes). 

Barbara:​  What is your favorite kind of pizza? 

Leif:​  I don‛t really like pizza.  I‛ll occasionally eat it. I‛d rather sit in 
my basement eating sticks and rocks while watching every episode of 
Frasier simultaneously.  

Josie:​  ​How long have you been here in Little Flower and what will you 
miss?  Who do you admire? 

Leif:​  I‛ve been here since March 2009, so about 7 years.  I‛ll probably 
miss some friends.  I admire Ms Capporusso, Mr. Zawolik, Mr Walsh, 
Mr Kenny, Pizza Steve, Mr. Maire, and probably a bunch of 
others….maybe. 

Barbara:​  ​Last question.  What is your favorite memory from this 
year? 

Leif:​  When me and the fellas devoured 2 tables of food at the Golden 
Corral at the end of the year trip.  That was hilarious. 
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